1. <u>COASTAL SHIPWRECK. THE NARARA FOUNDERS. NEAR</u> BARRANJOEY LIGHTHOUSE. ALL HANDS SAVED.

The Sydney Morning Herald (NSW: 1842 - 1954) Monday 31 May 1909 p 7 Article

... COASTAL SHIPWRECK. -\* THE NARARA FOUNDERS. NEAR **BARRANJOEY LIGHTHOUSE.** ALL HANDS SAVED. The little steamer Narara-a vessel of 71 tons gross, and of 48 tons net-which has for some years past been ... **Lighthouse**, about 1} milo distant, without difficulty The Narara did not float long after she had boon ... 361 words

2. No title

The Brisbane Courier (Qld.: 1864 - 1933) **Thursday 16 February 1933** p 16 Article Illustrated

- ... Another picture taken from the 'scinentme Road, this time looking » I north towards **Barranjoey Lighthouse.** ouse. j ... 18 words
- SCHOONER WRECKED. NEAR BARRENJOEY LIGHT. SYDNEY, Thursday.

Northern Star (Lismore, NSW: 1876 - 1954) Friday 31 October 1913 p 5 Article

... SCHOONER WRECKED. NEAR BARRENJOEY LIGHT. SYDNEY, Thursday. The schooner Florence has been wrecked near **Barranjoey lighthouse.** The vessel's steering ~ gear became unmanageable, . and she drifted on to the rocks and soon began to break up. Tho crew «ot safely ashore. ... 42 words

4. OPEN VERDICT.

The Sydney Morning Herald (NSW: 1842 - 1954) Saturday 14 August 1915 p 16 Article

... OPEN VERDICT. On August 6 Charles Lawson, 76, left **Barranjoey** Bar- ranjoey **lighthouse** to deliver a telegram at Palm Beach. His body was found next day on the beach. An open verdict was returned by the City Coroner, Mr. H. S. Hawkins, yesterday. ... 44 words

- o Text **last corrected** on 14 May 2010 by <u>annmanley</u>
- 5. THE WAVE SHELTERING AT BARRANJOEY.

The Sydney Morning Herald (NSW: 1842 - 1954) **Tuesday 11 February 1913** p 10 Article

... THE WAVE SHELTERING AT **BARRANJOEY.** The **lighthouse-keeper** at Barronjoey telegraphed late last tele--in'ic 1 hie list night, that the ketch Wave was sheltering at **Barranjoey** at 9 p.m. The weather at the time was dirty. dirty \_ ... 37 words

6. NEW SOUTH WALES. SYDNEY, April 16.

Morning Bulletin (Rockhampton, Qld.: 1878 - 1954) Saturday 17

April 1880 p 2 Article

... NEW SOUTH WALES. . SYDNEY, April 16. The foundation stone of the Barranjoey Lighthouse, at Broken Bay, was laid yesterday. , ... . . . . . . The Electoral Bill has been carried without a division. " , ? I .-. ,.: ". i'? À quantity of sampU'-gobdsV in ohargé of a traveller of Messrs. Prince, Ogg, ... 139 words

7. A Ketch Foundered.

Australian Town and Country Journal (NSW: 1870 - 1907) Saturday 19 January 1889 p 29 Article

- ... A Ketch Foundered. The ketch integrity, timber-laden, bound from Camden. Haven for. Sydney, sprang a leak last .week, about 25 miles north-east of **Barranjoey lighthouse**, and the crew, being unable to keep the .water under, abandoned her in the boats,-and she shortly . afterward foundered.' The ... 136 words
- 8. FEDERAL AGROUND.

The Sydney Morning Herald (NSW: 1842 - 1954) Saturday 7 October 1911 p 18 Article

... FEDERAL AGROUND. The .Department of Navigation yesterday received a telephone message from the **lighthouse-keeper** at **Barranjoey** saying that the Hawkesbury River Company's steamer atcamer Federal had run aground on a mudbank Ï? Pittwater. The vessel was in no danger, arid it was; «pected that sl.c ... 53 words

- NAVAL COLLEGE SITE BARRANJOEY NAMED. CAPTAIN CHAMBEES' REPORT. A WORD FOR JERVIS BAY. The Sydney Morning Herald (NSW: 1842 - 1954) Monday 26 June 1911 p 9 Article
  - ... understood that **Barranjoey** is favoured by the Naval Board as a suitable site for the Commonwealth naval ... that the .site he has in view is that at **Barranjoey**,\_, This site appears to fulfil all the require- ... that there must be room for the college lo expand " "" \* **Barranjoey** is the headland at the entrance to ... 546 words
- 9. IN ADMIRALTY. (Before Mr. Justice Street.) SALVING OF THE ERRINGHI. Lockrey and others v the Erringhl.

  The Sydney Morning Herald (NSW: 1842 1954) Tuesday 12

  April 1921 p 6 Article

... Erringhl, when ashore on Warner's Rock, near **Barranjoey** light-house, tho Judge In Admiralty directed ... 181 words

10. Adelaide Answers Broken Bay S O S

The Sydney Morning Herald (NSW: 1842 - 1954) Monday 14 September 1953 p 1 Article

... 5.30 p.m., close inshore, opposite the **Barranjoey** Light-house. "I was drifting towards a reef where ... 237 words

o **Tagged** as: Wreck of 'Maitland' Paddle steamer

11. SUPPOSED TO BE THE NAROOMA. Later.

The Sydney Morning Herald (NSW: 1842 - 1954) Friday 5 February 1909 p 7 Article

... SUPPOSED TO BE THE NAROOMA. Later. From a description furnished by the **lighthouse-keeper** house-keeper at

**Barranjoey** it is feared that the wrecked vessel is the well-known coasting steamer Narooma. The Narooma, which is owned by Captain Thoa. R. Evans, of Redfern, is a wooden stea- mer of 105 tons ... 94 words

12. NEW SOUTH WALES. SYDNEY, May 3.

Launceston Examiner (Tas. : 1842 - 1899) Monday 9 May 1881 p 3 Article

... NEW SOUTH WALES. SYDNEY, May. 3. The Callan-park Lunatic Asylum, in course of erection, is estimated to cost £229,000. The **joey Lighthouse** at Broken Bay will be ready for use early in August. Extensive additions are being made at the General Post-oflice, estimated to cost upwards of £200,000. It ... 444 words

13. <u>CUSTOMS LAUNCH BURNED. THE BRONZEWING</u> DESTROYED. OFFICERS AND CREW ESCAPE.

The Sydney Morning Herald (NSW: 1842 - 1954) Monday 13 September 1909 p 9 Article

... to proceed as fur ni the **Barranjoey lighthouse** to await the nppoaranee of the E. and A. S.S. ... 454 words

14. **ROWING**.

The Sydney Morning Herald (NSW: 1842 - 1954) Wednesday 24 December 1902 p 10 Article

... ROWING. Messrs A J Turner, T Cannis, and F. Leggatt, of North Sydney, rowed a three-pair sculling boat from High-street wharf, whait, Neutral Bay, ty, to the **lighthouse** house on **Barranjoey** Head, the ... until tho cross current was met three miles from tho **lighthouse** A spell was then taken, and a fen ... 241 words

## 15. LAUNCH WASHED ASHORE.

The Sydney Morning Herald (NSW: 1842 - 1954) **Tuesday 11 February 1913** p 10 Article

... LAUNCH WASHED ASHORE. The **lighthouse** keeper at **Barranjocy** yesterday terday telegraphed to the Department of Navigation that a small motor launch had been washed ashore on Lobster Beach, which Is situated on the const, about a mile and a half to the north of tho entrance of Brisbane Water The ... 203 words

16. <u>TASMAN FLIGHT BEGUN LAST NIGHT</u>. Airmen in Good Spirits PROGRESS REPORTS.

The Sydney Morning Herald (NSW: 1842 - 1954) **Tuesday 11 September 1928** p 11 Article

... little to the south of **Barranjoey lighthouse** at 6.47 p.m., and set out to sea in a direct line for New ... 902 words

17. Gosford. (See illustrations on this page.)

Australian Town and Country Journal (NSW: 1870 - 1907)

Saturday 10 May 1890 p 31 Article Illustrated

... Gosford. Turpentine Tree near Gosford. (See letterpress on this page.) rocks that lie below **Barranjoey Lighthouse**; and as one turns from them to the peaceful town at one's feet, cradled between the hills, ... 802 words

18. THE COASTAL STORM. The Missing Steamers. An Anxious Night. The Weather Abating. [BY TELEGRAPH.] SYDNEY, Saturday.

Barrier Miner (Broken Hill, NSW: 1888 - 1954) Saturday 7 May **1898 Edition: FIRST EDITION** p 2 Article

... COASTAL STORM. The Missing Steamers. An Anxious Night. The Weather Abating. [BY TELEGRAPH.] SYDNEY, Saturday. A message from the **lighthouse** keeper at **Barranjoey**, a few miles north of Manly, says that an object like about four miles north of Barran joey a mile from Cape Threo Points. Thu weather, ... 275 words

### 19. Family Notices

The Sydney Morning Herald (NSW: 1842 - 1954) Monday 27 October 1919 p 6 Family Notices

...y drowned off **Barranjoey Lighthouse** on October 27, 1918. A year ago the sad news came To say our loved ... accidentally drowned off **Barranjoev Lighthouse**, Ortober 27, 1918. His actions speak, though his ... Barranjoev Lighthouse. October 27, 1918. Till day brings back to memory fresh, One loved by all and sadly ... 3700 words

- **Tagged** as: Allport
- Text **last corrected** on 14 June 2011 by warpedtime
- 20. The New Lighthouse at Barrenjuey. (From the S. M. Herald.) The Maitland Mercury & Hunter River General Advertiser (NSW: 1843 - 1893) **Tuesday 2 August 1881** p 6 Article ... The New **Lighthouse** at Barrenjuey. (From {From the S. M. Herald.) The necessity for a **lighthouse** at ... was resolved to recommend the erection of one lighthouse at Barrenjuey, to take the place of the two ... year 1874 plans for a permanent **lighthouse** and quarters were prepared, and the sum of £5000 was also in ... 759 words
- 1. BOAT FOUND ON BEACH, INJURED AND FULL OF WATER. SIX MEN MISSING.

The Sydney Morning Herald (NSW: 1842 - 1954) Monday 9 **November 1908** p 7 Article

... BOAT FOUND ON BEACH. » - INJURED AND FULL OF WATER. - SIX MEN MISSING. On Sunday at 8.30 a.m. John M'Nully, the **lighthouse-keeper** at **Barranjoey**, found a 22ft sailing boat, the ... surely have coinmunl comunicated with the **lighthouse-keeper,** or climbed over the rocks and walked ... 325 words

- Tagged as: Hales/Haynes, HALES SAILING ACCIDENT
- Text **last corrected** on 5 April 2011 by **SPEEDIE**
- 2. A Page for Boys and Girls. OUR LEAGUE.

The Brisbane Courier (Qld.: 1864 - 1933) Thursday 16 **February 1933** p 16 Article Illustrated

... A Page for Boys and Girls» OUR LEAGUE. "SALLY HORNER." ONE of the pleasantest trips I had when in Sydney recently was to **Barranjoey Lighthouse** and Palm Beach After crossing the Sydney Bridge, ... barred the way, with Bauanjoey **Lighthouse** standing high on top, waining us that we could go no ... 1045 words

3. TELEGRAPHIC DESPATCHES. VICTORIA, (FROM OUR OWN CORRESPONDENT.) ST. ARNAUD, TUESDAY.

The Argus (Melbourne, Vic.: 1848 - 1956) Wednesday 4 May 1881 p 5 Article

... erection is estimated to cost £229 000 The **Barranjoey Lighthouse** at Broken Bay will be ready for use early ... 1150 words

4. ODDS AND ENDS.

Northern Star (Lismore, NSW: 1876 - 1954) Saturday 5 January 1901 p 5 Article

- ... Tuesday night a terrific explosion occur red at the **Barranjoey lighthouse** on the top ?floor nudor tho ... 1301 words
- MARINS COURT. (Before Judge Backhouse and Captains Bracegirdle and Taylor, assessors.) THE LOSS OF THE NARARA.

The Sydney Morning Herald (NSW: 1842 - 1954) Saturday 12 June 1909 p 6 Article

- ... **lighthouse** keeper at **Barranjoey**, who said there was a very heavy fog from 12.10 a.m. till daylight. Samuel ... **Barranjoey**, was inquired into. Mr Robison, of the Crown Law Depart- ment, appeared for tho "Superintendent, ... 642 words
- 6. Family Notices

The Sydney Morning Herald (NSW: 1842 - 1954) **Tuesday 29 October 1918** p 6 Family Notices

- ... **lighthouse.** Ralph (Rafe), dearly beloved husband of Gertrude Crealy, and daddy of little Ralph, aged ... 1804 words
  - o **Tagged** as: <u>MUTCH</u>, <u>ADAM</u>, <u>T</u>
  - o Text **last corrected** on 27 September 2011 by **SPEEDIE**
- 7. SHIPPING ACCIDENTS. STEAMER A TOTAL WRECK. THE CREW SAVED. Sydney, February 5.

The Advertiser (Adelaide, SA: 1889 - 1931) Saturday 6 February 1909 p 11 Article

- ... last night. The vessel's peril was observed from the **lighthouse** at Barran-joey on Thursday. ... 710 words
  - o Text **last corrected** on 18 January 2010 by narpete
- 8. A Trip to the Southern Seas. III.—Fiji—Suva and Levuka.

  Windsor and Richmond Gazette (NSW: 1888 1921) Saturday 16

  May 1896 p 6 Article
  - ... very early hour we passed the **Barranjoey** light house, and in brief space of time entered the Sidney ... 2301 words
- 9. <u>(FROM OUR OWN CORRESPONDENTS.) BARRANJOEY.</u> TUESDAY.

The Sydney Morning Herald (NSW: 1842 - 1954) Wednesday 11 August 1880 p 6 Article

... (FROM OUR OWN CORRESPONDENTS.) **BARRANJOEY.** TUESDAY. . , ." .TVXSOAV. The masonry portion of the towsr for the 'Broken Bay **lighthouse** was completed to-day. The rest of the Work it in active progress. ... 33 words

10. YACHT'S DINGY ASHORE.

The Sydney Morning Herald (NSW: 1842 - 1954) Saturday 25 December 1915 p 10 Article

... YACHT'S DINGY ASHORE. -? The **lighthouse-keeper** at Barrenjoey reported norted to the Navigation Department on Thursday .-, day that a yacht's d[?]gy had been washed ashore at **Barranjoey**, considerably damaged. ... 30 words

11. THE MARINE BOARD INSPECTION OF LIGHTHOUSES. [BY TELEGRAPH.] (FROM OUR CORRESPONDENT.)
BARRANJOEY, TUESDAY,

The Sydney Morning Herald (NSW: 1842 - 1954) Wednesday 19 September 1888 p 10 Article

... THE MARINE BOARD INSPECTION 'OF LIGHTHOUSES. ¡BY TELEGRAPH.] (FROM OUR CORRESPONDENT.) **BARRANJOEY,** TUESDAY, The steamer Bega, which left Sydney at noon to-day, having on board Captain F. Hixson, ... usual inspection of tho **lighthouse** was made, after which the Bega resumed her vo>ago, clearing tho ... 66 words

12. Family Notices

The Sydney Morning Herald (NSW: 1842 - 1954) Saturday 2 November 1918 p 12 Family Notices

- ... **Lighthouse,** Ralph, aged 31 years 11 months, dearly beloved fourth eldest son of Mr. and Mrs. W. J. ... 5536 words
  - o **Tagged** as: <u>ADAM</u>, <u>MUTCH</u>, <u>AMDF</u>, <u>AMDF2</u> ...
  - o Text **last corrected** on 28 September 2011 by **SPEEDIE**
- 13. <u>WINNING LIGHTHOUSE PAINTINGS MACQUARIE ART CONTEST</u>

The Australian Women's Weekly (1933 - 1982) Wednesday 28 May 1969 p 69 Article Illustrated

... WINNING LIGHTHOUSE PAINTINGS MACQUARIE ART CONTEST BARRANJOEY LIGHT, by Senior Section First-Prize ... Australia's first lighthouse, at Sydney's South Head.

BARRANJOEY LIGHT, by Senior Section State ... attends
Hobart Matriculation College. V LAMING HEAD

LIGHTHOUSE, by Senior Section Prize Winner for ... 380 words

14. QUESTIONS ANSWERED. TO CONTRIBUTORS.

Australian Town and Country Journal (NSW: 1870 - 1907)

Saturday 15 October 1898 p 11 Article

... Lighthouse), Inner South Head (Hornby Lighthouse),

**Barranjoey** (the inner southern headland of Broken ... 4017 words

15. <u>THE MISSING FISHING PARTY. LIGHTHOUSE-KEEPER'S THEORY.</u>

The Sydney Morning Herald (NSW: 1842 - 1954) **Tuesday 17 November 1908** p 6 Article

- ... THE MISSING FISHING PARTY. -é- I **LIGHTHOUSE-KEEPER'S** THEORY. In spite of the thorough searches ... boat a short; tim« i M it had boon discovered by Mr. ^ \* T£J to **Barranjoey**, is that somo ofJ"».c,rX ... squall, ho supposes,^thousand -. where betwoon **Barranjoey** llghttonso\*n South Head of Broken Bay. At that ... 262 words
- 16. SHOCKING DEATH BY LIGHTNING. A HOUSE SET ON FIRE. [BY TELEGRAPH.] (FROM OUR OWN CORRESPONDENT.) BARRANJOEY, SUNDAY.

  The Sydney Morning Herald (NSW: 1842 1954) Monday 26 March 1888 p 8 Article
  - ... own correspondent.) **BARRANJOEY**, Sunday. This afternoon, during the close of a severe storm which passed over Barrenjoey, ending about 6 p.m., a small two- roomed house near the **lighthouse** was struck ... natural position on the bed. The **lighthouse** officials, who were relatives of the deceased, were ... 194 words
    - o Tagged as: William Mulhall
    - Text **last corrected** on 8 October 2010 by <u>IreneKearsey</u>
- 17. <u>STEAMER ERRINGHI. STRIKES BARRANJOFY ROCKS.</u>

  The Sydney Morning Herald (NSW: 1842 1954) **Saturday 12 June 1920** p 13 Article
  - ... [ STEAMER ERRINGHI. STRIKES BARRANJOFY ROCKS. On one of her usual trips from the Hawkesbury bury River to Sydney the coasting steamer Erringhi struck Warner's Rock, near **Barranjoey**, looy. during the ... **lighthouse-keeper** discovered the plight of the Erringhl, but in answer to asquestion Captain Jurd reported that ... 285 words
- 18. <u>PITTWATEE SCHOOL CHILDREN. DEPUTATION TO MR. HOGUE.</u>
  - The Sydney Morning Herald (NSW: 1842 1954) **Thursday 1 April 1909** p 11 Article
  - ...'; PITTWATEE SCHOOL CHILDREN. -C DEPUTATION TO MR. HOGUE. 1 The Minister for Education, Mr. Hogue, was yesterday waited upon by a deputation who asked that the department should grant a subsidy of £3 10s a week to enable children living "at **Barranjoey.** and other parts of Bro- ken Bay to bo ... 277 words
- 19. PARLIAMENT. LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY. TUESDAY, 23RD SEPTEMBER... THE SPEAKER took the chair at twenty-eight minutes past 4 o'clock. ANSWERS TO QUESTIONS. Empire (Sydney, NSW: 1850 1875) Wednesday 24 September 1873 p 2 Article
  - ... would be called for the erection of per- manent light-houses on **Barranjoey**, os Boon ns the ! money ... erec iou of a **light-house** ia tho vicinity of Seal Bocks, as soon os the Govornmeat decided upon a sits. ... on which to ereet the **light-house**. Mr. FARNELL said, in answer to Mr. Bennett, foi Mr. V7. 0- ... 1891 words
- 20. ANGLING. A NEW MURRAY COD.

The Sydney Morning Herald (NSW: 1842 - 1954) **Thursday 9 December 1909** p 10 Article

... great numbers of the capacious fish have been observed oil Port Stephens and **Barranjoey** The shoals are ... these tish arc of substantial value as taod Mr V, Warran, at tin South Head **lighthouse**, report« the ... fish, and jewfish From Ni Ison'« Head, Port Stephens, Mr H 1 Lambourne, of the **lighthouse**, reports u ... 615 words

1. Lighthouse Contest Results

The Australian Women's Weekly (1933 - 1982) Wednesday 23 April 1969 p 47 Article

- ... **Lighthouse** Contest Results FROM the loving care and imagination that went into the execution of the entries in our Macquarie **Lighthouse** Art Contest, it was plain that the romance of these lonely ... was favorite. **Barranjoey** was a close second. The five judges praised the overall quality of the ... 497 words
- Government Gazette. FRIDAY, JUNE 16.
   Australian Town and Country Journal (NSW: 1870 1907)
   Saturday 24 June 1871 p 5 Article
  - ... Manly and **Barranjoey**, via Brady's Jenkins' Wilson's, and Collina's once or twice a week. TENDERS ... W. Sfcoddarfc, repairs to Quarantit station; Stonerwald, Nugent, and Mooro, repairs I **light-house** ... after the 31st of Decoinbor, 1870, the Roman Kook **Lighthouse**, Simon's Bay, Capo of Good Hopo, will be ... 537 words
- 3. THE MISSING FISHING PARTY. A MYSTERIOUS AFFAIR. The Sydney Morning Herald (NSW: 1842 1954) Tuesday 10 November 1908 p 6 Article
  - ... Barrenjoey by the **lighthouse-keeper** early on Sunday morning. SenIor-constable Tay- lor and two morE ... place. Mr. J. McGirk, the father of one of the miss- ing boys, went down to **Barranjoey** yesterday ... shifted nearer the **lighthouse** end of the beach-it is a two-mile beach-and is rapidly going to ... 706 words
    - Tagged as: <u>Hales</u>, <u>HALE DROWNING ACCIDENT</u>
    - Text last corrected on 5 April 2011 by <u>SPEEDIE</u>
- 4. <u>(FROM THE BOARD AT THE TELEGRAPH OFFICE.)</u> The Sydney Morning Herald (NSW: 1842 - 1954) **Tuesday 16 November 1897** p 4 Article
  - ... (FROM THE BOARD AT THE TELEGRAPH OFFICE.) TWEED RIVER HEADS.-November 15, Cooloon, on **Lighthouse**, BAY.-Departure north. parture November 14 Excelsior, s., at 7 p.m. for Sydney. Inrv RICHMOND ... , **BARRA.NJOEY** -Dopiituros November 15 Kuto, A at 12 20 p m , I)a\ Dawn ketch, at 12 P5 p m , Wyong nt 0 p ... 654 words
- SHIPPING DISASTERS. A TERRIBLE TEMPEST. OVER
   THIRTY LIVES LOST. DEEDS OF BRAVERY.
   South Australian Register (Adelaide, SA: 1839 1900) Monday 9
   May 1898 p 5 Article

... lueerned on Friday afternoon through the -linding rain and haze by the **lighthouse** ceeper at Barranjosy ... 564 words

Text **last corrected** on 21 January 2011 by anonymous

# 6. AUSTRALIAN HARBOURS.

Healesville and Yarra Glen Guardian (Vic.: 1900 - 1942)

Saturday 6 June 1903 Edition: MORNINGS. p 3 Article
... "Australian IRhine," has a bold entrance, and on Barranjoey.
the southern headland, is erected a fine lighthouse. 'he Iby has three branches, Brisbane Water being the northern, the
:IHawkesbury ... 533 words

7. FOUNDERED. STEAMER ASTRAL. Off Barrenjoey. ONE MAN MISSING.

The Sydney Morning Herald (NSW: 1842 - 1954) Wednesday 9 April 1924 p 11 Article

... of **Barranjoey** penetrating the darknesB to servo as a guide, the small bqat commenced a perilous ... dripping wet, landed at West Head near the **lighthouse.** The crew reached Sydnoy -yesterday after- noon ... 932 words

# 8. THE WINNERS SENIOR SECTION

*The Australian Women's Weekly (1933 - 1982)* **Wednesday 23 April 1969** p 47 Detailed lists, results, guides

... painting **Barranjoey** Light. Second prize and State winner, Queensland: Kieron Robert Sterling, aged 17, of Kandanga via Gympie, who attends Gympie State High School, for his Macquarie **Lighthouse.** ... **Barranjoey.** State winner, Victoria: Normund A. Zuika, aged 15, of 1 Avril Street, Danden ong, who ... 316 words

o Text **last corrected** on 28 May 2011 by <u>David.Rowlands</u>

### 9. SHIPPING. ARRIVALS.

The Brisbane Courier (Qld.: 1864 - 1933) Friday 15 January 1897 p 3 Article

... fair progress, with a westerly wind, till off **Barranjoey.** In the afternoon the storm increased, and it was impossible to malee **Barranjoey.** He allowed the boat to drift, with the seas making clean ... 3308 words

## 10. PICTURES OF TRAVEL. V.

The Sydney Morning Herald (NSW: 1842 - 1954) Saturday 2 May 1908 p 5 Article

- ... Kincumber, where a motor launch was ap- pointed to meet and take me across Broken Bay to **Barranjoey,** ... Vale and Balgowlah, I arrive at the Spit, and am soon in sight of Manly, the Macquarie **lighthouse,** ... 2241 words
  - o Text **last corrected** on 20 November 2011 by <u>hitcho</u>
- 11. <u>Three Fifties And a Ten. Or, Running Contraband on the</u> Hawkesbury River. [FOR THE "GAZETTE."]

Windsor and Richmond Gazette (NSW : 1888 - 1921) **Saturday 29 December 1894** p 6 Article

- ... **Barranjoey**, these old identities have pointed out to me the numerous rendezvous of old where so-and-so ... at the **Lighthouse** would be likely to see us to-night/ he said; 'would you mind hauling up a bit ... 3417 words
- 12. A Business in Great Waters. (Written for the "Town and Country Journal.")

Australian Town and Country Journal (NSW: 1870 - 1907) Saturday 4 June 1898 p 32 Article

- ... wrecked decks. "Yes?" interrogates the scribe. "Ay, ay," continues the other. "Off **Barranjoey** it ... purpose to ask **lighthouse-keepers** to give them the latest reports. The drums and cones, 4ft wide, of ... 3120 words
- 13. <u>WIRELESS</u>. <u>Broadcasting Programmes</u>. <u>IMPROVEMENT</u> DIFFICULTIES.

The Sydney Morning Herald (NSW: 1842 - 1954) Friday 13 September 1929 p 8 Article

- ... conditions generally during the week- ends. The officers in charge of South Head and **Barranjoey** ... 1061 words
- 14. <u>A TERRIBLE STORM. NEW SOUTH WALES COAST</u>
  RAVAGED. WRECKS AND OTHER DAMAGE. LOSS OF
  LIFE. SYDNEY, May 7.

The West Australian (Perth, WA: 1879 - 1954) Monday 9 May 1898 p 5 Article

- ... Friday afternoon through the blinding rain and haze by the **lighthouse** keeper at Barrenjoey was ... 4457 words
- 15. Advertising

The Sydney Morning Herald (NSW: 1842 - 1954) Wednesday 13 August 1879 p 7 Advertising

- ... Circular Quay Erection of Post and Telegraph Office, Coonamble Erection of **Lighthouse. Barranjoey.** ... 2929 words
- 16. Advertising

The Sydney Morning Herald (NSW: 1842 - 1954) **Thursday 23 May 1889** p 3 Advertising

... MONDAY, 27th instant, for tho supply of 20 ton« of the best Screened Newcastle Coal for **Barranjoey Lighthouse.** Coal to bo landed on clear level apace near south side of wharf, at Pittwater. Particulars ... 4075 words

17. Advertising

The Sydney Morning Herald (NSW: 1842 - 1954) Saturday 14 August 1909 p 6 Advertising

... REMOVAL of 0 TONS of OLD GAL- VANISED CORRUGATED IRON, now lying at Barran joey **Lighthouse**. CHARLES A. ... 10345 words